
HEAD TEACHER: MR S HORNE | HEMINGTON AVENUE | LONDON | N11 3LS

OPEN EVENING
Thursday, 26th September 2019

For students transferring to Year 7 in September 2020
5:30pm – 8:00pm

Head Teacher talks at 
6:00pm and 6:45pm

(Last admission at 7:30pm)
We are a small, inclusive, mixed comprehensive school.

Each year 10% of our places are offered to those who are gifted in the Performing Arts.

Our high expectations for academic success coupled with our strength in performing and visual arts 
enable students to develop a love of learning, leading to fulfilled personal and social lives.

Come along to see and feel our unique blend of strengths and qualities.

Car access and parking via Crescent Road entrance only. 
There is no entrance to the school via Hemington Avenue.

Tel: 020 8368 2777 | Fax: 020 8368 3208 | school@friern.barnet.sch.uk


